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PREZ SEZ: Reports from members who flew at the field last week-ehd,
indicate that the road and field are dry enough for use. The field
surface is gquite rough, but usable for a plane with rugged landing gear.
NEXT MEETING: April 14, 7:30 p.m. at NYSEéG; for the program, Don
Codfrey and Ralph Jackson will show us their new guarter-scale aircraft.
Don recently completed his 12 foot E-25 and Ralph a Proctor Nieuport 28.
They gave a program on these aircraft at the Lackawanna Aero lModellers
(Clarks Summit, Pa.) Banquet about 2 weeks ago.

LOARD NMEETING: No meeting this month.

IRACTOR: 1is back at BOCES for repair of the cracked block and head.
Apparently there was anti-freeze in the tractor when BOCES returned it
to us last year. At any rate, be sure to use a 50-50 anti-freeze/water
mixture if you ever have to replenish the coolant.

IEW MENPERS: Steve Doris, RD #2 Box 208E, Endicott, K. Y. 13760 --
862-9257, Jr. Associate; Clay E. Caldwell, 333 lain St., Owego, N. Y.
13827 -- 687-1990, Associate; Welcome to the A.G.S., fellows.

DUES: for the second half of fiscal '8l; all regular members -- $20.00
due in April. MNake checks payable to: Aeroguidance Society, & send

to Jerry Skreckoski, 10 Brown lane, Appalachin, N. Y. 13732, or pay at
the meeting.

ERIEFS: Dick Allen has been flying with his new Ace Silver Seven
Transmitter (with exponential control) and likes it very much. Dick
has found ore bug; the servo direction reversal switches make inter-
mittent contact; Dick has wired around these switches and is looking
for different switches with wiping instead of butt contacts.

The annual banquet was very enjoyable with Ron Grodevant as
Naster of Ceremonies and Bob Noll and Lanny Noll planning and officiating
at the A.G.S. "olympics". Also, someone put a lot of work into the
"roasting" trophies. A big thanks to Bob Jennings who made the whole
thing possible!



After the April glider meet 2 Sundays ago, I watched Bill Underkofle
and Dick Allen fly their Batwings. In the air, they look like something
that shouldn't fly! The sky conditions made it hard to distinguish colors,
so that it was hard to tell if the craft were right-side up. Anyway, it
was enjoyable to watch some flying after a long winter!

Bill Johnson, who puts on the glider meets each month, has a young
son, Billy, who is becoming a good glider flyer.. It seems that Billy
cracked-up his glider at a meet last year and John Grlgg (now ANA Prez.)
gave Billy one of his gliders right on the spot!

See you soon at the field - ED.

FCR SALE: Dick Allen 785-1641
Pro-Line Servos (nefative pulse) Each
PL - 3 (D & R nechanics) $1
FL - 15 (Kraft 15 I mechanics) 20
"Y" cables (Deans Connectors) $ 2
Switch harness (Deans Connectors) i

Servo Trays for Kraft 10's or PL - 3's 1.50



